What does the



mean to you?

Do you want to keep participating in the District, Provincial, and National 55+ Games?

Well then, after over 30 years of serving you, the President and Treasurer are stepping down. and

we NEED you to STEP UP!



President

Arranges facility for meetings and produces agenda
Chairs 10 meetings per year
Assists with the annual registrations
Generates a report for the Provincial Board
(semi-annually)
Attends occasional Provincial Board meetings

Treasurer

Prepares and makes bank deposits
Writes and distributes cheques
Maintains financial records
Attends the 10 yearly meetings
Submits a financial report for each meeting
Assists with the annual registrations

Interested volunteers are to contact Peggy Wick at: wick_p@hotmail.com or (306) 949-8794 by July 31st.

If the President and Treasurer positions remain unfilled after July 31st, the Regina Sport District will be unable to facilitate any future District Games and you will be unable to proceed to the Provincial and National 55+ Games.

We RELY on YOU!!

PROUDLY SUPPORTED BY



